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August 15,2017

Compliance Testing issued a test report on September 9, 2014 regarding FCC ID:
PEJ-93824-XETA4HP, Part 90 which showed the product passed 16QAM.
32QAM and 64QAM modulations. However, XetaWave was not permitted at that
time to use the emissions designator D1D to show authorization for the use of
QAM modulations. Given the FCC granted XetaWave’s request to use the D1D
emission designators, we are requesting you to file the C2PC to incorporate this
grant.

No changes were made to the product. This C2PC simply recognizes the fact
that the FCC granted a waiver to the tested product to allow QAM, D1D
modulations

Regards

St 7/@%@

Sandee Malang
Regulatory Compliance Manager




